
   

 

March 18, 2022 

 

Parents and Guardians, 

The District’s School Picnic at Kennywood will be on Wednesday, June 8, this year.   The 

annual ticket sale has not been scheduled, a flyer will be disseminated once a date is determined.  

Tickets will be sold in the same manner as in past years.  

The new District Website is up and running.  Please be patient as we are adding information and 

resources to the website.   

Good luck to our students participating in the Hometown High-Q.  You can watch them compete 

against the other schools Saturday morning at 11:00 on KDKA. 

A reminder that Tuesday, May 17, will be a Virtual Learning day for students in grades 

Kindergarten through 12, due to Election Day.   

On the website, we are soliciting nominations for Distinguished Alumni.  If you know an 

individual that graduated prior to 2017 and is doing remarkable work, please feel free to 

nominate that person.   

The SAT Tests are rescheduled for Saturday, March 26.  Please see your counselor if you have 

any questions. 

The Pay It Forward Scholarship was founded in 2019 by four West Mifflin Area Alumni with the 

hopes of bringing the community together to support current seniors as they move into their post-

secondary education or careers. Since 2019, with the support of countless community members 

and local businesses, over $8,000 has been awarded to West Mifflin Area Graduates.  If you are 

interested in donating or applying for the scholarship please see the District’s website for the 

link.  https://chuffed.org/project/2022-pay-it-forward-scholarship 

Shrek The Musical will be presented March 24, 25, and 26, at 7 p.m.  There will be a matinee 

show on Sunday, March 27, at 2 p.m.  General Admission only, students’ tickets are $6 and $12 

for adults.  

Masks are optional in all buildings.  We encourage everyone to continue being diligent in 

monitoring their child’s health to keep students and staff healthy and safe. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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